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Clavet Composite School 
SCC Minutes for the Meeting Held 

Wednesday, October 19, 2022 at the School 
 

 Those present were:  Brian Matisz, Peter Schmidt, Chad Hunt, Trisha Schultz, Michelle 
Spray, Rhonda Lavoie,  Dawne Badrock and Yolanda Heuchert.  Missing - Donnita Derbyshire 
 

SCC Business 
 
 Minutes from September 14, 2022 read by Rhonda, adopted as read made by Trisha and 
second by Chad.   
 

Tables – The school would like to purchase 20 more tables to be used for different events 
and fundraisers to be held at the school.  They will be hosting a craft fair (football fundraiser) 
November 19th.  They need about 45 tables total, we currently have 25.  Rhonda made a motion 
to procure 20 tables with a cap of $5000, Michelle second the motion.  

Chad will talk with the village administer to see if it is possible to borrow the hall tables, 
if we can not procure the tables in time.   

 

Principal’s Report 
 
 Brian discussed the Retreat held for the administrators in the division.  Innovative 
programming and extra curricular programming were a couple of the primary initiatives explored.  
More to come in the coming months.  
 
 A robotics program – Battle bots has been started grades 7-9.  Had a popcorn fundraiser 
to raise funds to be able to purchase their first bot kit. 
 
 Peter checked to see if everyone is receiving the information on the fall orientation held 
October 25th.  – Determined that the division needs to be notified that Yolanda is the chair so she 
can be included in the email notifications.   
 
 Track and Field want a fundraiser – Ethical bean – coffee sales.  To be held in November 
and funds will go toward equipment and travel.   
 

Other Business 
 
Parent volunteers needed for the School Dance (October 25th) and the Book Fair (October 26&27) 
 
Open discussion about how to recruit parents.  Possible to use the letter board on Main Street, 
Trisha is going to ask Chad to see if could advertise the school dance volunteer need.   
Further discussion needed.   
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Discussed having a clothing order prior to Christmas, Laura Latsay volunteered to coordinate and 
stated that Stormy’s is ready.  – ok to go ahead with ordering.  
 

Next Meeting 
 
 The next meeting will be held Wednesday, November 16 at 5:30 p.m. at the school in the 
library. 


